
REMEMBER THE FAMILIES OF PAT, BRADY & MARTHA WHO ARE MOURNING

THE LOSS OF THEIR LOVED ONES.
PRAY FOR PEACE BETWEEN UKRAINE & RUSSIA.  
REMEMBER LARRY MORRISON AS HE UNDERGOES CHEMO TREATMENTS. 
REMEMBER OUR PEOPLE IN NURSING HOMES: SUZAN, CAROLYN.
PRAY FOR OUR SHUT-INS: PETE STAUFFER, PAUL TROYER, ELMER RICHARD,

MARY NUSSBAUM, ILA ZIMMERLY, AND FRED'S MOTHER DORIS HOFFMAN.
PRAY FOR THE ELDER SELECTION PROCESS.  

SAVE THE DATE: CROWN HILL CAREGIVER ENRICHMENT. MAY 22 FROM 5-

7PM. MORE DETAILS ARE COMING SOON, BUT IF YOU ARE CARING FOR A

LOVED ONE PLEASE MARK THIS ON YOUR CALENDAR AND PLAN TO ATTEND!
WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY WILL RESUME ON MAY 7, 2022. WE WILL MEET WITH

COFFEE & BREAKFAST AT 8:30 & STUDY AT 9. WE MEET AT CROWN HILL

FELLOWSHIP HALL. FOR THE NEXT 10 WEEKS WE WILL BE STUDYING FROM

"WHAT HAPPENS WHEN WOMEN SAY YES TO GOD" BY LYSA TERKEURST.

LEARN TO LIVE MORE FULLY, LOVE MORE FULLY , LOVE MORE DEEPLY &

EXPERIENCE GOD'S BEST FOR YOU.
THE NEXT LEADERSHIP TEAM MEETING IS MONDAY, MAY 2 AT 5:30PM. 
IT’S ELDER NOMINATION TIME! IT’S HARD TO BELIEVE IT'S THAT TIME OF

YEAR ALREADY. PLEASE BEGIN PRAYERFULLY DISCERNING TWO PEOPLE

THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO NOMINATE TO SERVE AS AN ELDER HERE AT

CROWN HILL. ON MAY 15TH WE WILL COLLECT THE NOMINATIONS.  

PRAYERS
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On Good Friday The Server

had a fish fry that was open

to the whole community.  Bill

Crawford is one of the board

members of The Server, who

used to run Crawfords in

Rittman.  Bill has lots of

experience with food prep 

and put together a great fish

dinner.  Pastor Alex Barnes

and Thomas Dunn were the

“fish runners,” running fish

from Bill’s garage over to

The Server.  Feel free to visit

The Server anytime. If you

want to see familiar faces,

stop by on Mondays from

11:30-2 when Tina & Myran

will be there to greet you!



TO OUR CROWN HILL CHURCH FAMILY AND FRIENDS,



THE FAMILY OF MARTHA ELLEN ZIMMERLY WANTS TO THANK ALL WHO

EXPRESSED CONDOLENCES AND MEMORIES OF HER SINCE HER RECENT


PASSING.  ALSO WE WISH TO THANK ANYONE WHO GAVE HER ANY

ENCOURAGEMENT, AND WELL WISHES DURING MARTHA'S DECLINING

HEALTH.  WE KNOW SHE HAS GONE TO A BETTER PLACE. THIS IS WHAT

SHE LIVED FOR, TO DIE AND GO TO HEAVEN.  MAY GOD BLESS YOU AS


YOU ENCOURAGE OTHERS ALONG THE WAY.



     JOHN AND WANDA ZIMMERLY
     RUTH AND KEN KURTZ

     PAUL AND DORIS ZIMMERLY
     TIMOTHY ZIMMERLY




May 1, 2022
Stories & Updates from the Manor
All the offerings for this week go toward our mission


budgets. If you do not give your offering by putting a


check or cash in the donation box on Sunday morning then


be sure to designate your donation with “Mission Offering.”


Thank you for your generosity!

Offering April 10 & 17
General $6861
Manor Fund $60
Martha Zimmerly Memorial $200


